
SPECIAL MEETING 
VILLAGE OF FLOWER HILL 

PRESENTATION OF BUDGET TO THE BOARD OF TRUSTEES 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a special meeting of the Board of Trustees of the 
Village of Flower Hill will be held on the 28th day of March, 2022 at 6:00 pm.   The 
purpose of this meeting is for the presentation of the 2022-223tentative budget to the 
Board of Trustees.  

 
 
By Order of the Board of Trustees 
Ronnie Shatzkamer, Village Administrator 
Flower Hill, New York 
Dated: March 23, 2022 


